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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

It has been a busy and blustery week here at Westbrook Park. We finally had to 
start wearing our coats outside after what seemed like endless summer weather. 
We read about the upcoming World Series of baseball and even made brackets to 
predict who the winning team would be. It seemed to be an even split between 
Boston and Milwaukee! We also made baseball caps out of sugar cookies, 
cupcakes and icing. The recipe was a lot of fun and everyone enjoyed it. We also 
took our second to last trip to the Upper Darby High School pool for swimming. 
The final trip will be on November 14th. Looking ahead, I plan on having the 
student carve a pumpkin next week. We will also be celebrating Red Ribbon 
Week, which focuses on the dangers of drug usage. Each day has a theme, so 
please take a look at the paper I’m sending home today if you would like your 
child to participate. Have a great weekend! 
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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